GOOD MORNING SOARING EAGLES! THIS IS __ & __ 
Today is Thursday, February 20, 2025
And these are your morning announcements.

CVPA SPIRIT, NEWS, AND ACTIVITIES:
‘Eye Thrive’ will be here February 25th-27th to perform vision screenings on students. All students are eligible for the screening.
Permission slips to be seen on the vision van need to be returned by March 4th.
The ‘Mobile Clinic Visit’ to receive glasses will be April 21st.
FROM PROFE B:
	PRIZES! Yes, you heard correctly. Prizes are up for grabs!
Ms. Berman, also known as "Profe B" (pro-feh beh), is excited to announce her second biannual "Locura" (low-kur-ah) song bracket competition! "Locura de Marzo" (low-kur-ah deh marr-so), or "March Madness", is held from mid-February to mid-March, and the prediction bracket form is now open. 
Any student, staff, or faculty that would like to participate is welcome to join, but only students will be eligible for prizes. 
To participate, submit your predictions for which of the 16 competing songs will win each battle, and you will score points based on how many winning songs you guess correctly.  In order to be eligible for prizes, you MUST fill in the prediction bracket form before this Friday, February 21st, at 5 pm. You can find the prediction bracket form's link on the yellow posters by the central stairwell. Winners will be announced the week after Spring Break.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
If you have any questions, email "Profe B" (pro-feh beh) at jessica.berman@slps.org or visit her classroom on the third floor across from the counselor's suite.

This has been __ & ___. We would like to thank you for your undivided attention during these morning announcements and remind you to keep it Soaring Eagles at CVPA, where Arts and Academics share center stage!
	
	
	



